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Congratulations to MLA Program and Event Director Amber
Sheerin!
  

We are so proud of the accomplishments of MLA Program and Event Director Amber Sheerin!
Earlier this month, she was awarded the "Innovative Planner of the Year" award from the
Meeting Professionals International, Michigan Chapter. MLA President Scott Duimstra
presented her with flowers at the June MLA Board meeting in recognition of her outstanding
achievements in serving the members of MLA.
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